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I think that there is little evidence to show that the Buffalo River water quality is
improving. There are 77 miles, almost half of the entire river, impacted by algae. I
think it has been a crime that our national river has received so little protection.
I support the removal of the C and H hog farm in the Big Creek drainage into the
Buffalo National River. It's one hog farm which could have been placed so many
other locations in Arkansas. There will never be a guarantee that the watershed is
protected until the hog farm is removed.
We have a national treasure. A natural state gem that makes us "the Natural State."
This has been a long process that has not gone well.
Stop protecting a hog farm that is really a hog factory. It is too large to qualify as a
farm.  It was wrongly placed in the one of the most beautiful places in the state.
Thank you,
Jonna Hussey
517 Lytton Ave.
Fayetteville, AR 72701

mailto:jlhussey13@gmail.com
mailto:WaterbodyComments@adeq.state.ar.us

